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The Chair of the Committee,

Inquiry into Mulitculturalism in Australia,
Maria Vamvakinou MP.

Email: jscm@aph.gov.au

Your Honour,

[ respectfully submit the following comments in regards the matter before the Committee.

Australia is a nation founded on Christian principles. We welcome people of different cultural backgrounds to this
country, and would expect that they will respect our heritage and enrich it. We would not be agreeable to having

tensions which exist in other countries being continued here, because of their failed multi-cultural agendas.

Sincerely and with thanks,





